
 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 5/6 coffee afternoon which will be held on 

Friday 20th October 2023.  The event will take place in the school hall and doors will 

open at 2.00pm. 

This year, each class will hold their own charity coffee afternoons which will be an 

opportunity for us to gather as a community and for the children to share some 

songs with you.  Each afternoon will have a different charity focus. For our coffee 

afternoon, all money raised will go directly to Mrs Fields’ Go Fund Me page, the link 

for which can be found here: https://www.gofundme.com/f/gnj4v-paulas-story  

Mrs Fields is someone that we all hold very closely to our heart and we can think of 

no more worthy cause so please help out in any way you can. 

In preparation, we would appreciate any cake donations to be brought into school on 

Thursday 19th October 2023.  The cakes will then be sold at the event alongside hot 

drinks and refreshments. 

Entry will cost £1 per person and there will be no limit to the amount of tickets each 

family can purchase.  You will be able to pay your £1 admission on the afternoon.  

Please follow the link below to secure your places: 

https://forms.gle/ctZvRDGfqgW69Yxt5  

Many thanks, 

Mr Campbell and Miss Moore 

 

 


